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A La Crosse company specializing in lake health is suddenly on the other end  of a microscope. 
Aquatic Engineering and the village of Lake Delton is  under investigation by the state
department of Ag.  Aquatic engineering is  the company that dumped five hundred gallons of
blue dye into Lake Delton last  month in order to temporarily hide a distasteful water color 
apparently caused by an algae bloom.  Neither the village or Aquatic  Engineering got a permit
for the dye job but the company says it didn't need one  because the dye is not a pesticide or
toxic in any way.  The village paid  about thirty thousand dollars to turn its lake blue for a few
weeks.   
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